
Monday Musings
June 11, 2018
1. Class of 2018 Graduation
2. Nursing Fundamental Students
3. 2018 New Century Scholar
4. 40 Book Challenge
5. Pie the Principal Day!
6. Retirement Breakfast and Service Award Pictures
7. CPR Class Offered in June
8. Professional Development Offerings 

Class of 2018 Graduation
Congratulations to the 322 seniors who graduated on Friday, June 8th, 
at Asheboro High School! We wish every single student continued 
success! Go Blue Comets!



Pie the Principal Day!
South Asheboro Middle School Principal, Mr. 
Ronald Dixon, teamed up with sixth-grade ELA 
teachers to challenge students to reach 
proficiency on their Reading/ELA EOGs. Students 
who scored 3, 4, or 5 were allowed to “Pie the 
Principal” on Wednesday, June 6. Mr. Dixon was 
a great sport because he certainly was covered!

40 Book Challenge
South Asheboro Middle School sixth grade 
teachers, Keri Hill, Donna Purkerson, and Patty 
Norton, along with media specialist Julia Dawson 
sponsored their annual 40 Book Challenge again 
this school year. Thirty-one students met or 
exceeded the goal of reading at least 40 books 
this school year. Students were rewarded with 
reading dog and tag style necklaces and bracelets, 
and delicious reading food treats. SAMS is 
definitely growing strong, life-long readers!

Nursing Fundamental Students
Congratulations to Mrs. Morton’s Asheboro High 
School Nursing Fundamental students for 100% 
proficiency on the CNA (Certified nursing 
assistant) exam.

2018 New Century Scholar
The New Century Scholar Committee voted to 
award this year's New Century Scholarship to 
Miss Piper Jock, a student at South Asheboro 
Middle School. The scholarship will pay for her 
tuition and fees for two years at Randolph 
Community College. Congratulations Piper!



CPR Class Offered in June
If you would like to renew or obtain your CPR certification, you 
are in luck! The ACS nurses will be providing a class on Tuesday, 
June 12th in the Professional Development Center from 8:30 a.m. 
- 12:30 p.m. The cost is $5. If you are interested, please contact 
your school’s nurse to register.

Professional Development Offerings 
Looking for professional development opportunities? Be sure to 
check out the link here. This link is located on the ACS website 
under Staff and Professional Development Opportunities.

Retirement Breakfast and Service Award Pictures

https://docs.google.com/document/d/16iGeV0gIuueYEqJNo1DuCJzNUcaDaqqV1KQDVKBoNxs/edit

